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Board of Supervisors Thanks Kenneth Campbell 

The Amherst County Board of Supervisors would like to thank Kenneth Campbell for his time serving on the 
Board of Supervisors, representing the First Electoral District. Mr. Campbell has served on the Board since 
January 1, 2016 and will end his term on December 31, 2019. 

During his time as a Board member, Mr. Campbell served on the Amherst County Service Authority Board of 
Directors, the Broadband Authority Board, and the Board’s Building Committee. Mr. Campbell also represented 
the County on the Central Virginia Planning District Commission Board of Directors.  

During his time on the Board of Supervisors, Mr. Campbell was involved in the decisions and oversight of many 
significant accomplishments including, upgrades to all county school roofs, air handling, and lighting. In addition, 
multiple unsightly open waste collection sites were closed and replaced with a new manned convenience center. 
Mr. Campbell and the Board of Supervisors also worked to craft resolutions to send to leaders in Richmond to 
express the views of county citizens opposing unfunded mandates and supporting constitutional rights. For his 
hard work on these decisions, and many more, the Board thanks him.  

While serving on the Board’s Building Committee, Mr. Campbell 
played an instrumental part in the design and contracting process 
for the construction of the new extension to the County 
Administration Building. This extension added modern and 
comfortable public meeting rooms and adequate space for the 
Department of Social Services.  

Mr. Campbell has served the County for over 20 years in a number 
of roles and has been a stabilizing influence in the face of turbulent 
issues. He has sought to advance both the interests of his district 
and those of the County as a whole with an objective and fair-
minded approach. 

The County is appreciative of his service and wishes him well in his 
future endeavors.  

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 
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